
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
   Circular 23-221/K02 

21st June, 2024 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on “Recruitment of Parent Volunteers” 

Our school has always upheld the philosophy of caring for the campus and students. 

We are currently organizing a parent volunteer team to assist in various activities both within 

and outside the school. These activities include organizing books, sharing stories, 

undertaking different roles at sports events, and participating in community service. 

Becoming a parent volunteer is a meaningful role where you can exchange experiences 

with other parent volunteers. It also allows you to lead by example and set a positive role 

model for your children, fostering a sense of belonging to the school. We encourage 

everyone to contribute their strengths and actively participate in the parent volunteer service. 

 
For enquiries, please contact Mr. Wong Wai Kit, Ms. Huang Lili or Ms. Chan Ka Yee. 

 

 

           Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

____________________ 
                   Chow Kim Ho 
                   Principal 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 23-221/K02 < Please return it Mr. Wong Wai Kit via the class teacher > 

Circular on “Recruitment of Parent Volunteers” 
Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the “Recruitment of Parent 
Volunteers”. 
 
 
  I *□ agree to participate in the "Parent Volunteer" service. 
    I □ have volunteer service experience. 
    □ have not volunteered in the past. 

  □ disagree to participate in the "Parent Volunteer" service. 
 

Remarks （if any）:                                                               
 
 
Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  
 
* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


